
 

 

 

 

 

 

Good evening, everybody.  I apologize for the lateness of this newsletter, but getting it out early was just impossible, with the 

evangelism weekend down at El Cajon that I am a part of.  They had several baptisms last weekend and more tomorrow, so I 

am glad to contribute, but it has been a lot of driving and prep this week. 

 

OC GRACE FIRST:  I have the message tomorrow, "GOOD DOUBT!", on the story of the demon-based boy, where the 

disciples could not cast the demons out until Jesus came down the mountain and did it in their place.  I'm looking forward to 

the worship with praise band and the whole First Service congregation. 

 

DIVINE WORSHIP (11:30):  Pastor Tony and I swap pulpits this week, and he chose "LUST" as  the Deadly Sin to explore.  And 

there will be another Fruit of the Spirit to enjoy as the counterpart to lust! 

 

VIETNAMESE FELLOWSHIP:  4:30, Youth Chapel. 

 

SUNDAY:  Fall Festival at Orangewood Academy, 11-3pm.  Eat your lunch there at all the booths, help two or three classes 

with their class funds, always great food and games and for a great cause! 

 

MESSIAH'S MANSION:  There will be a life-size Sanctuary set up on the campus of the Los Alamitos Church (4921 Katella) 

from October 24-November 1.  There are tours and explanations and is really a pretty special experience.  When they were at 

Loma Linda over 18,000 people went through it!  Tours are from 1-7 each day, from next Sabbath to the next Sunday. 

 

Have a terrific Sabbath! 

Pastor Dan 
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